
WHEN:    MONDAY 3 JULY 2017,  3.30pm 

WHERE:  The Polesworth School, Dordon  

  Road, Polesworth, B78 1QT 

As we will be sharing resources and best practice, 

please bring a laptop  

and/or usb stick with you to these sessions. 

 

We are setting up a Language networking hub aimed at Heads of Department and 

Leaders within School Language Departments.  This event is an opportunity to meet 

and discuss strategies, share good practice and network with other local colleagues, 

with a focus on improving the progress of all our students.   

These “TeachMeet” style events will provide a place where language leaders, teachers, 
or anyone involved in language teaching, can meet, exchange ideas and provide  
peer support as well as accessing information and support.   

The first meeting will take place in July and will include the following: 

 Debrief on GCSE exams 

 Sharing Assessment ideas and resources 

 Sharing Speaking resources and ideas 

 Sharing Best Practice with the new GCSE 

With very best wishes 

Amy Parker 
The Polesworth School 

 North Warwickshire/South East Staffordshire/

Telford&Wrekin Language Leaders Networking Event  

If you wish to be involved or contribute to this event,  
in the first instance, please contact  The Community Academies Trust Teaching School  by 

emailing: m.borders@thepolesworthschool . 


